
Nishkam School – Parent Governor 
 

We are looking for a parent governor to join our local governing body (LGB) which serves both the 

school and community.  Becoming a member of the governing body is a great opportunity for you as 

a parent to be involved in delivering the strategic vision of the school. 
  
The LGB is responsible for promoting high standards and professional conduct in delivery of the 

vision of our Trust. It works to ensure that the educational vision for pupils to succeed is central 

to all decisions.  

 

NST VISION 

 
  
School governors work as a team and come from a wide variety of backgrounds to add value to 

school life by offering their skills, expertise and time. We are looking for individuals who would like 

to contribute to our educational environment, are able to dedicate some time, and enjoy working as 

a team to support the school. There is no requirement to have specific experience within the 

education sector. Newly appointed governors are provided with induction and training opportunities 

to fulfil the role.  

  
Time commitment   
Governors formally meet on a termly basis, the meeting will normally last between two and two and 

½ hours. In addition you should allow 1-2 hours a term of reading of submitted papers in 

preparation for LGB meetings, and up to 1-2 hrs of occasional focused school visits, in particular if 

you take on additional responsibilities. 
  
All people who have parental responsibility for a child at the school are eligible to stand for 

appointment as a Parent Governor. 
•         After nominations, candidates are shortlisted by the board, before a short 

interview process. 
•         The term of office is 3 years. 
•         Parent Governors must complete enhanced disclosure and barring services check before 

the final appointment can be made. 
  
If you wish to apply, you may nominate yourself as a candidate by emailing the Trust Lead for 

Governance and Compliance at: r.patel@nishkamschools.org or complete an expression of interest 

form using the following link: Governor expression of interest form by Friday 16 July 2021.  
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